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COVID-19 Update
With the number of COVID-19 cases on the 
rise in the area, please take extra precau-
tions to keep yourself, your family, and those 
around you safe.
KN95 face masks and take-home rapid an-
tigen tests are being distributed this week at 
the tent next to Parkhurst on Wednesday and 
Thursday from 12 to 7 p.m., and on Friday 
from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.  Otherwise, free masks 
and tests are available at these locations. 

A next COVID-19 vaccine clinic for Dartmouth 
students, faculty, and staff will be held on 
Tuesday, April 26 from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. at 
Alumni Hall in the Hopkins Center. As report-
ed by the COVID-19 Response team, "this 
clinic will have Pfizer-BioNTech and Moderna 
vaccines available for those who would like to 
receive a primary series vaccine, a first boost-
er, or a second booster.
Every participant must be registered online in 
order to receive a vaccination. Walk-ins will be 
accepted at the clinic; however, you should ex-
pect the registration and vaccination process 
to take about 30 minutes longer if you do not 
pre-register.
To register for the clinic, visit the Axiom Medi-
cal Vaccine Vault Portal. If you have previously 
attended an Axiom-managed clinic, please log 
in on Axiom’s website and follow the instruc-
tions to register. Use your NetID in the “Em-
ployee ID” field. Students should also enter 
their NetID in the “Employee ID” field."

Although the date is still several 
weeks away, the menu for the 
upcoming spring barbeque is 
definitely worth mentioning now. 
It'll get your mouth watering! 
Here's what's in store:
  BBQ pulled pork sliders
  Bourbon-marinated beef brisket
  BBQ boneless chicken breast
  Herb-marinated & grilled vegetable kabob
  House-made VT cheddar cornbread 
  Mac and cheese
  Coleslaw
  Cookies/brownies
  Chocolate Kahlua mousse
YUM! Blood's Catering will provide meals for 
all shifts on May 12 at the following times and 
venues:
•	 1st shift - 11:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the 

Wheeler Tent next to Rollins Chapel
•	 2nd shift - 6 to 8 p.m. at the Faculty 

Lounge at the Hop
•	 3rd shift - 10 p.m. to 12 a.m. at the Fac-

ulty Lounge at the Hop
Mark your calendars and get ready to enjoy 
great food, company, and conversation. 

Spring Barbeque

Video Rendering of the Hop
Take a few minutes to watch this video render-
ing of the reimagined Hopkins Center. The vid-
eo highlights what students, artists, and Hop 
faculty think of the project design and how the 
newly renovated building will support the arts 
at Dartmouth. Construction is planned for fall, 
2022 through 2025. 

Hats off to Dartmouth Dining who is in the 
midst of opening another on-campus venue.  
Located in the Baker Library entrance, the 
Cafe@Baker features Mocha Joe's coffee, 
espresso drinks, quiche, local baked special-
ties, house-made hand pies, and our Rishi 
Loose Tea Bar. 
Unfortunately, the first few weeks are proving 
to be a bit bumpy with staff shortages due to 
illness. Once fully open, the café will operate 
Monday – Friday from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.
Congratulations to Melisa Dauphinais and 
Chris Robbins who are running this new oper-
ation.

Thanks for your continued interest and participation in the Campus Services 
DEI initiative. We will announce soon newly-rescheduled dates for the Town 
Hall meetings to be held in early May. In the meantime, please consider what 
you think are the top areas for improvement in our division. And, keep up the 
great work! 


